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Guitar Software, tabbed interface
and all go to the next screen
simply hit ENTER to start the
installation process. Once the

installation completes just unzip
or right-click to extract

Riffstation 1.4.0.0 [deepstatus] if
you are running Windows XP. 1.
Field of the Invention The

invention concerns a control head
for a fluidized-gas heat exchanger.
2. Description of the Related Art A

control head of this kind,
generally formed by an annular disk

of metal, is known from the
applicant's German U.S. Pat. No.
5,037,280. It is attached to a
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support disk and carries, on its
upper side remote from the support
disk, an actuating element, in the
form of a so-called "throttling

finger" for example, for
controlling the supply of

fluidization gas to the fluidized-
gas heat exchanger. In order to

accommodate this actuating element,
the control head has, on its lower
side, an annular groove formed in
the supporting disk; the lower

surface of the control head is in
tight fit in the groove. This

design involves various problems.
Specifically, if the control head
is exchanged for another, the
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groove in the support disk has to
be designed so as to be capable of
withstanding the loads of the loads

of the supporting disk, and
consequently this design element
must be increased or reinforced.

Moreover, various sealing elements,
such as non-fusible seals, are

necessary in order to protect the
annular groove, which is difficult

to access. In addition, the
supporting disk and the control
head are usually joined, in an

adhesion-resistant manner, in the
axial direction, and there is a

risk that 3da54e8ca3
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